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From: Sarah Maudlin <turtlewave76@hotmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 3:12 PM 

To: Planning Contact <PlanningContact@OLATHEKS.ORG> 

Subject: New Apartment proposal at k7 and college 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 

sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello 

I would like to express my strong opposition to yet another monstrous apartment housing complex towards the west 

end of Olathe. I love that the city has so much beautiful greenspaces but am starting to notice an influx of apartments 

which I wouldn't think would be needed as there are many 

 available in the area. These types of structures just cause more traffic, noise and pollution and strip the land of 

everything. Please let me know if I need to email a different department. Thank you for your time. 

 

Sarah M. 


